




Source Selection Information – See FAR 2.101 and 3.104 
 

 

In accordance with DFARS 206.303-2(b)(i) and PGI 206.304(a)(S-70)), a sources sought notice was 
issued on 22 February 2023. To date, no other sources expressed an interest in the requirement. 
 
9.  Contracting Point of Contact.   
The point of contact at NAVSUP Fleet Logistic Center Norfolk is William Powell, who can be reached 
at 252-621-2198 or by email at william.s.powell14.civ@us.navy.mil  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              

 
 
 
 
 

  






